Project Update: October 2013
After four intensive months of work we have succeeded to investigate and photocopy the state ecology archive, obtain permissions for all kind of works from respective forestry enterprises, explore the preserves’ conditions and locations, update or create articles in Wikipedia, manufacture and install information stands and boundary signs for Dolyna district, as well we have refurbished two cabins and removed trash from the nearby territory. While exploring preserves we were monitoring the habitats conditions and species that we consider satisfactory. We have experienced a great support from foresters that became highly encouraged with our activity, so we believe the further maintaining works will be performed autonomously. Moreover we found many trails that we knew to be abandoned now cleaned from bushes and fallen trees. We feel proud that volunteering is a really helpful instrument for state bodies to become concerned and motivated for nature-protecting activity.
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